
 

 
 
12 November 2024 
 
______________________ 
______________________ 
______________________ 
 
 
Dear ________________: 
 
 
Greetings!  
 
The Association of Government Internal Auditors (AGIA), Inc. will be holding the 
3rd  Local Government Units Forum on February 26-28, 2025, 8:00 am-5:00 
pm at the Royce Hotel, Clark Pampanga, with the theme: “Fostering 
Internal Audit in the LGUs: A Path to Stronger Local Governance”. The 
objective is to offer an open environment where Internal Auditors and other 
LGU Officials and Functionaries can discuss and exchange information or 
challenges for the purpose of establishing or strengthening internal audit. 
 
We have invited esteemed resource speakers who will share insights on the 
institutionalization of internal audit and the latest best practices for conducting 
effective audits in today’s dynamic environment. The forum will also feature 
interactive sessions, designed to facilitate in-depth discussions on the unique 
challenges faced by various LGUs, allowing participants to collaboratively 
identify solutions and best practices to strengthen audit performance across 
local government units. 
 
This will be conducted face-to-face with a registration fee of Six  Thousand 
Pesos (P6,000.00). An online option is also available for a fee of Three 
Thousand Pesos Only (P3,000.00). We appreciate if you can register early. 
Kindly register ONLINE at this link https://tinyurl.com/LGUForum2025 or 
visit our website www.agiaphil.org for other event information. 
 
For inquiries, please visit our website, www.agiaphil.org, Facebook Page 
@AGIAPhilippines, or email agiaforums@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

Very respectfully yours, 
 
 
 
ATTY. IRENE D.T. ALOGOC, CESO I     DIR. DINAH E. PICHAY, CICA.CECE.MM 
2024 LGU Forum Chair                          President 
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